Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

29 MAR 2017

DepEd MEMORANDUM
No. 61 s 2017

CHANGES IN DEPED MEMORANDUM NO. 30, S. 2017
(36th DepEd Principals Training and Development Program
Cum National Board Conference)

To: Undersecretaries
Assistant Secretaries
Bureau and Service Directors
Regional Directors
Schools Division Superintendents
Public Elementary and Secondary Schools Heads
All Others Concerned

1. The 36t DepEd Principals Training and Development Program Cum National Board
Conference of the Philippine Elementary School Principals Association (PESPA) was
announced through DepEd Memorandum No. 30, s. 2017. However, Paragraph Nos. 3 and 4
of said Memorandum are hereby changed, to read as follows:

3. The participants in this activity are DepEd PESPA officers and board members,
SHs/ principals and teachers-in-charge of public schools nationwide.

4. Accommodations, transportation and other incidental expenses of the
participants for the said activity may be charged to local funds in an amount
not exceeding P 10,000.00 for each participant, subject to its availability and
to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

2 For more information, all concerned may contact either Dr. Romeo L. Fernandez,
President of the Philippine Elementary Schools Principals Association at mobile phone
no. 0998-370-6924 or Mr. Marino T. Calibara, Executive Director, PESPA, Room 303,
3rd Floor, Educators’ Community Center, Dorm-E Building, DepEd Complex, Meralco
Avenue, Pasig City at telephone no. (639) 475-7486 or through mobile phone no. 0920-

975-0198.
3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
LEONOMA% LIS BRIONES
Secretary
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